
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Teacher! 
On Wednesday 5th July, your child will go to their new class to meet their new teacher. 

Further to our letter on Friday which informed you who your child’s new class teacher is going to be, on 
Wednesday this week your child will have the chance to meet them!  To add to the excitement, there will also be 
some room changes from September. 
 
You may well have seen the planning permission posters in the noticeboard and on Exeter Street.  This is because 
we are seeking permission to relocate our Reception Class to the current Year 4 classroom; there will be some 
associated building work, including a canopy and new outdoor area.  Therefore, we are moving Years 1 and 2 to 
Learning Lane, Years 3 and 4 will be the classes nearest the timber trail, and Year 5 and 6 will remain upstairs.  We 
are really looking forward to the move in September and we know that it will enhance even further the amazing 
Early Years setting we have. 
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Summer Reading Challenge 
The theme this year is ‘Animal Agents’ and it is for 
children aged 4-11 years.  The challenge between 
Saturday 15th July and Saturday 9th September is to 
read a minimum of 6 books.  The books should be 
from the library and can be about anything your child 
is interested in – dinosaurs, Diary of a Wimpy Kid, 
Minecraft – just get reading. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Joining the library is free, you just need a parent and 
some ID with your name and address on it (Driving 
Licence is ideal) then you can get started straight 
away! 
We also have our own Library here in school.  We are 
in the process of returning all books ready for 
September – please ensure that you bring yours back 
if you have any. 

Road Safety 
This morning there was an accident outside school 
involving two cars. 

The driver of one of the cars was very shaken and 
sustained minor injuries – please join us in wishing 
her all the best for a speedy recovery – we will keep 
her in our thoughts and prayers.  Unfortunately the 
driver of the other car left the scene. 

This highlights the need to be ultra-vigilant when 
crossing the road outside school.  Thankfully there 
were no children crossing the road at the time 
because, I believe, the driver of the other car was 
travelling at speed.  Thank you so much to our 
wonderful parents who stayed at the scene and 
comforted the driver of the car – it highlighted to me, 
once again, what an amazing, selfless and caring 
community we have here at St Osmund’s. 

Please keep your children close by when you are 
crossing the road in the morning and evening. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Induction Days 
This week we welcome Miss Hill and Mrs Wilson as 
they spend three days with us learning all about the 
St Osmund’s community – the children; the staff; 
teaching and learning; the Parish and parents. 
Please join us in giving them a warm St Osmund’s 
welcome. 

International Day 
Please don’t forget International Day on Friday – the 
programme is on the school website – ALL welcome! 

 

Golden Book Awards 
  

Rec    :  Isabelle and Lillie-Ann 
Year 1: Julianna and Kristo 
Year 2: Alyssa and Xavier 
Year 3: Evie B and Caleb 
Year 4: Ethan and Oliver 
Year 5: No award this week 
Year 6: Maria 

 

 

Our weekly 

winners 

are… 
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 03/07/17 ~ Quad Kids Years 3 and 4 ~ Laverstock Fields ~ 1pm 

 03/07/17 ~ Year 5 Sports’ Festival ~ St Joseph’s ~ 1:45pm 

 04/07/17 ~ Year 5 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am ~ cancelled 

 04/07/17 ~ Guitar Concert to whole school and parents ~ 10.45am 

 06/07/17  ~ KS2 Woodwind Concert ~ 2.00pm ~ Parents welcome 

 06/07/17 ~ Optional Year 5 taster day ~ St Edmund’s 

 06/07/17 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Play ~ ‘The Amazing Adventures of Superstan’ ~ 6pm in the Hall 

 07/07/17 ~ International Day at St Osmund’s 

 10/07/17 ~  Violin concert to whole school and parents ~ 2.40pm 

 10/07/17 ~ Academic Reports sent home 

 11/07/17 ~ Year 4 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 11/07/17 ~ Year 5 music concert with Miss Ridley ~ City Hall ~ 9am 

 12-15/07/17 ~ Year 6 Residential ~ Simonsbath 

 13/07/17 ~ Group of Year 5 children to Wimbledon 

 17/07/17 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Mass ~ in church ~ 9:45am 

 18/07/17 ~ Prize Giving Celebration ~ School Hall ~ 9:45am 

 18/07/17 ~ Leavers’ BBQ for Year 6 ~ School Hall/Playground 

 19/07/17 ~ School breaks up for the Summer Holidays ~ 1:30pm 
 

 
With all best wishes, 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
Dates for your diary… 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

www.twitter.com 

@St_OsmundsCP 

The Cook Book will be on sale at International Day!  

The School Council have been working hard on this 

with the help of Mrs Odor and Mrs Connett. 
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